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The Permanent Observer Mission of the State of Palestine to the United Nations presents its 

compliments to the Secretary-General of the United Nations and has to the honour to transmit herewith a 

note verbale dated 12 April 2022 from the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Expatriates of the State of 

Palestine in regards to unauthorized maritime activities in the maritime areas belonging to the State of 

Palestine.   

I would be grateful if you could arrange for the present note verbale to be published in the 

publication of the Division for Ocean Affairs and the Law of the Sea and on the Website of the Division 

of State Practices.  

The Permanent Observer Mission of the State of Palestine to the United Nations avails itself of 

this opportunity to renew to the Secretary-General of the United Nations the assurances of its highest 

consideration.  

27 April 2022, New York 

H.E. Mr. António Guterres 

Secretary-General of the United Nations 

United Nations, New York 
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